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Westmount

     Kindergarten

Dear Parents,







January 20, 2023










Newsletter #16
Check out the class blog: mrsmacdonaldkindergarten.weebly.com

�





We started our theme on Chinese New Year. As a part of Social Studies, we have been learning about Chinese New Year traditions in preparation for the upcoming celebration on Jan. 22. We have read a few non-fiction and fiction books about the celebration.  Ask your child about what are considered to be lucky colours. The children each made a special candle for the occasion. Ask your child how s/he made it. 








Welcome to Ollie, who joined our class this week! (





Next week is the School District “Unplug & Play”. I’ve sent home the Unplug & Play forms for you to fill out. We will be participating in a variety of activities as a part of this City initiative. 








Mrs. Sandra


   MacDonald





We did a directed drawing of an animal for this year’s Chinese New Year. Ask your child what animal we drew.





We listened to the book “The Great Race” about the Chinese Zodiak. Ask your child to tell you about it. Ask your child why the rat is the first animal in the Zodiak year. We’ve been re-telling the story with our paper zodiac puppets.


Ask your child which zodiac animal is for this year – 2023. Ask your child to tell you what zodiac animal is for their birth year. 

















